
 

Stationery Sale Delivery 

Please Note: 

Stationery Sale items will be delivered on 
Monday, November 11th.   

Orders will be available after 12:00 pm for pick up. 

Please arrange to have your order picked up on 
Monday; we cannot be responsible for frozen items left 
overnight. 

All orders for all grades will be available for pick up in 
the 1st floor hallway. 

If you cannot pick up your order, please arrange to have 
someone pick it up. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR - 11/11


